Bangladesh High Commission
Canberra

21 Auqust 2008

Press Release

This is to inform that the applications of Non-Resident Bangladeshis
(NRBs) for receiving Special Benefits in 2009 will be processed by the
Ministry of Expatriates’ Welfare and Overseas Employment, Government of
the People’s Republic of Bangladesh. The list of selected Non-Resident
Bangladeshis (NRBs) for Special Benefits in 2009, as and when decided by
the Ministry of Expatriates’ Welfare and Overseas Employment, will be
available on the website of the High Commission.
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